
 
 

Palo Alto Networks Joins the 
Responsible Business Alliance 
 
Palo Alto Networks is proud to become an Affiliate Member of the 
Responsible Business Alliance (RBA), the largest industry coalition 
dedicated to corporate responsibility in supply chains. 

At Palo Alto Networks, we believe our corporate responsibilities to respect our planet, uplift 
our communities and advance our industry are core to achieving our vision of a world where 
each day is safer and more secure than the one before. We view RBA membership as a 
foundational component of our comprehensive approach to Corporate Responsibility (CR). 

Our Commitments as an Affiliate Member  

We strive to ensure that our CR strategies represent our values, align with industry best 
practices and the shared interests of our business ecosystem. In that spirit, through 
membership, we express our commitment to support the RBA’s mission and vision: 
 

RBA Vision:​ A coalition of companies driving sustainable value for workers, the 
environment and business throughout the global supply chain.   
 
RBA Mission: ​Members, suppliers and stakeholders collaborate to improve working 
and environmental conditions and business performance through leading standards 
and practices.  

 
We further understand our duty to abide by the RBA’s bylaws, membership requirements, 
the RBA Code of Conduct and other requirements of Affiliate level membership. And, to 
cascade our expectations that our supply chain adhere to the RBA (or similar) standard. 
 
Our cross-functional team representing various departments responsible for our 
environmental, social and governance (“ESG”) practices stands ready to engage and be an 
active member of RBA and contribute to our common objectives.  
 
For additional information about Palo Alto Networks’ CR strategies visit our ​website​ or 
contact us at cr@paloaltonetworks.com. 
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https://www.paloaltonetworks.com/about-us/corporate-responsibility

